
From: Lynn Teague <teague_l@bellsouth.net>
To: Bedsole, Coretta Dcbedsole@aarp.org
CC: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Cobb, PatrickPCobb@aarp.org

Date: 1/19/2016 8:32:24 PM
Subject: Re: SC Ads (163517,163615)

Looks great to me!

Lynn

Sent from my iPad

On Jan 19, 2016, at 2:56 PM, Bedsole, Coretta D <cbedsole@aarp.org> wrote:

Swati, Katherine and Lynn,
Attached is the PDF mark-up for our ethics ads to be run on Sunday, January 24th. Please let me know by noon 
on Wednesday, January 20th if you have any questions or changes. Thanks so much!!!
Coretta

Coretta Bedsole | AARP South Carolina | Associate State Director 

Advocacy

1201 Main Street | Suite 1720 | Columbia, SC 29201
Office: 803-765-7383 | Cell: 803-403-5313
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If you don't think Real Possibilities when you think AARP, then you don't know ‘aarp'.
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<163517 Other SC Ethics Thank You Charleston Ad r3.pdf> 

<163615 Other SC Ethics Thank You Greenville Ad r2.pdf>
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